
 

City of Pleasanton: 

Fall Season 2021 Health Orders -- Bocce 

 

The City of Pleasanton is eliminating health screens effective July 6th and will also no 
longer require masks at outdoor programs (e.g. bocce) effective that day as well. 

Do NOT enter the bocce court area if you are experiencing any COVID symptoms. 
 
Maintenance of a 6-foot distance to the maximum extent possible for participants, 
visitors, and staff is strongly encouraged. 
 
Frequent sanitization of hands (i.e. before, during, and after participation) is strongly 
encouraged. 
 
Masks are required for participants, visitors, and staff while indoors (Senior Center 
restroom use). 
 
Masks are optional outdoors if you can physically distance. If you cannot physically 
distance outdoors, masks are required outdoors. 
 
If food is brought to the bocce courts, please note: 

 Grab-and-go items are safer than buffet-style presentation. 
 If buffet-style, use of a dedicated server is safer so serving utensils are not 

touched by multiple people.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


